
•	Bishop Marcus will open the evening

•	�Introduction to the Community 
Sponsorship scheme by Sean Ryan MBE,  
the National Co-ordinator  

•	�Short presentations by key organisations 
and Market Place of stalls 

•	�Find out more about the range  
of volunteering opportunities and  
how you can become involved 

•	�Time to share news and celebrate the 
good work being done in our Diocese

•	�“Spaces of Sanctuary”  
photographic exhibition

•	�Refreshments

We look forward to seeing you

For more information please  
contact Lucy Irven 
Email: lirven@catholic-care.org.uk 
Mobile: 07739 975 020

7-00pm to 9-00pm
Hinsley Hall, 
Headingley Lane, 
Leeds, LS6 2BX
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WELCOME, SANCTUARY, HOSPITALITY & CELEBRATION.
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